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MEMO 
 
 

Date: June 23, 2023 

To: All Durham reps and dealers 

From: Luke Simpson 

Subject: Owl Grey finish discontinued 

 
 
Due to complications during the production process, we are unable to maintain color 
consistency with Owl Grey to our satisfaction. In order to avoid further product service 
issues, Owl Grey will be officially discontinued from the Durham finishes. We will accept 
orders on this finish until July 17, 2023. 
 
If you have product on your floor in this finish, please contact your rep or Josh 
Alexander to discuss how we can help you keep your floor product current. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 

 
Luke Simpson 
President & CEO 


